
Beginning Farm 
Recordkeeping Using Quicken

Tuesday, May 28, 2024 · 3–5 pm · FREE
Rockfish Valley Community Center, 190 Rockfish School Lane,
Afton, VA · Space is limited to 12 participants.

Farming is a business; good recordkeeping is essential for a successful farming 
operation. These records will provide valuable information on which methods work 
best on your farm. They can help plan a realistic forecast for the coming year and 
may also be a requirement for lending institutions. Quicken helps farmers track 
account balances, budgeting, and farm expenses. End-of-the-year tax information 
is more straightforward to compile, and financial decisions and banking concerns 
are streamlined. Join us to discuss the records and receipts you should keep 
on the farm. 

Register at  
ext.vsu.edu/calendar

For more information, contact Forrest Hobbs 
at  804-892-5910 or fhobbs@vsu.edu.

   

Visit ext.vsu.edu for information on this and other 
upcoming events.

VSU COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

@VSU_AG   
If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, please call  
804-524-3292 / TDD 800-828-1120 during business hours of 8 am and 5 pm to discuss accommodations five days prior to the event.
Virginia Cooperative Extension is a partnership of Virginia Tech, Virginia State University, the U.S. Department of Agriculture, and local governments. Its programs and employment are open to all, regardless of 
age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, military status, or any other basis protected by law.
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